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On December 1, 1963, Reserve Officer Sergeant R. L. Mayo was
interviewed by the undersigned officers as to any information
he might have concerning the shooting of Lee Harvey Oswald
not covered in his original report dated November 26, 1963 .
Sergeant Mayo stated that his duty assignment was on Commerce
Street across from the City Hall .

	

He stsrted th4 an unknown
white male approximately 25 years of age attempted to enter
the basement of the City Hall. This unknown male was wearing
a white streamer on his lapel. This streamer had the words
"White House Press" . Sergeant Mayo stated that he attempted
to refer this unknown to a regular police officer but this
individual declined stating that he did not want to be a
bother.

Sergeant Mayo further stated that this unknown individual
disappeared shortly after the shooting of Oswald.

Sergeant Mayo does not know Jack Ruby nor has he been con-
tacted by any Federal sgenoy at this tires .
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